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Ann E. Rendahl
Commissioner
Work: (360) 664-1144
Cell: (360) 970-3446
arendahl@utc.wa.gov
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From: Rendahl, Ann (UTC) 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 8:40 AM
To: 'claudia riedener' <ixia@harbornet.com>; Danner, Dave (UTC) <DDanner@utc.wa.gov>; Jones,
Philip (UTC) <PJones@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: Moss, Dennis (UTC) <DMoss@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: Tacoma PSE LNG
 
Good morning –
As this case is in litigation, it is not appropriate for the Commissioners to discuss a pending case.  I
have copied the administrative law judge assigned to this matter, Dennis Moss, and suggest that he
reach out to you to discuss this matter. He is involved in a multi-week proceeding, however, and
 may not be able to reach out to you right away.
 
Alternatively, you may reach out to the Assistant Attorney General assigned to the case to represent
the Commission Staff, who are a party to the proceeding.  The docket number is UG-151663.  If you
look up the case under dockets in our website, you will find more information. 
 
Records Center – Please include this email exchange in the docket.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ann E. Rendahl
Commissioner
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From: claudia riedener [mailto:ixia@harbornet.com] 
Sent: Sunday, July 17, 2016 6:32 PM
To: Danner, Dave (UTC) <ddanner@utc.wa.gov>; Rendahl, Ann (UTC) <arendahl@utc.wa.gov>;
Jones, Philip (UTC) <pjones@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Tacoma PSE LNG
 

Dear commissioners,
I am writing to you because it has not been possible to communicate
with our city and port of Tacoma officials or Puget Sound Energy itself,
despite our efforts. We recently learned that PSE would like to have
ring fencing provisions removed and now is in mitigation. Next

meeting on this issue will be July 29th at 9:30 am. We are concerned that
this information has not been made public earlier, we only learned of it
via public record request. We would like to understand how to get
engaged in the process and have our voices heard.
Will here be a public comment period at the meeting? What format and
how long? How come the hearing is not on your calendar? Several of us
inquired and apparently this is not an item for the public calendar?
Why not? It potentially would affect 2 million PSE customers. We really
don’t want our wallets plundered behind our backs, or by a foreign
owned investment group.
Thank you kindly for a reply or please direct me to appropriate staff.
 
http://www.tacomaweekly.com/news/article/lng-plants-business-plan-
raises-concern-with-state-utility-watchers

mailto:arendahl@utc.wa.gov
http://www.utc.wa.gov/
http://www.facebook.com/wautc
http://www.twitter.com/wautc
http://www.youtube.com/wautc
mailto:ixia@harbornet.com
mailto:ddanner@utc.wa.gov
mailto:arendahl@utc.wa.gov
mailto:pjones@utc.wa.gov
http://www.tacomaweekly.com/news/article/lng-plants-business-plan-raises-concern-with-state-utility-watchers
http://www.tacomaweekly.com/news/article/lng-plants-business-plan-raises-concern-with-state-utility-watchers


 
Regards
 
Claudia Riedener
253-274-0655
 


